
                                                      
 
 

Support CORE to Raise Essential Funds and "Serve up Hope" to Food & Beverage  
Service Families in Need 

  

  
Why Partner with CORE? 
 
CORE understands the essential role food and beverage service workers play in our communities. The Serving Up Hope 
campaign is an opportunity for businesses to show their gratitude and support by participating as sponsors. Your 
partnership can help ensure that no restaurant family has to navigate these challenging times alone. 
 
Sponsorship Levels & Package Highlights: 
 
Beacon of Hope - $2,500 (Value $15,000+) 

! Name recognition in national ads in Nation’s Restaurant News and Plate magazines. 
! Recognition on CORE’s website and social media channels.  
! Inclusion in CORE’s newsletter. 

 
Champion of Hope - $5,000 (Value $30,000+) 

! Includes Beacon of Hope benefits with logo upgrade for national ads in Nation’s Restaurant News and Plate 
magazines. 

Brentwood, TN – CORE, a national non-profit organization dedicated to supporting food and beverage service employees 
with children, is excited to announce the launch of its "Serving Up Hope" campaign. This initiative aims to provide vital 
support for families facing life-altering circumstances such as severe illness or natural disasters. Running from September 1 
– October 31, 2024, Serving Up Hope is a nationwide movement to extend a helping hand to food and beverage service 
employees during their most trying times. The funds raised provide essential financial assistance to restaurant employees 
with children, ensuring they have the support they need during times of crisis. 
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